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John Yoder <firstchoice.ext@gmail.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 9:36 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
"Regulation of Retail Forex"

I as a trader of currencies am very disappointed at the proposal of the new regulations on Forex trading
leverages. It will totally eliminate a large secter of traders because of the high risk with low returns.
Please NO on this regulation. John


